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Scientific Associates, Inc. License No, 24-03548-0)

ATTN: Robert Aussiekar Docket No, 030-05087
Treasurer

6200 S, Lindberah Blvd,

St. Louis, M0 63123

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated July 31, 1990, informing as of the steps you

have taken to correct Violations No. 1 and 2 identified in our letter dated
July 3, 1990, We have no further questions regarding these items.

In view of the additiong)l information provided in your letter, we agree with
your conclusion that Item No. 3 of our July 3, 1990 letter was not a
violation. We will adjust our records to reflect that Item No. 3 was not a
“folation of regulatory requirements.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Roy J. Caniano, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety
Section ?
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